HB 1925 —-- TRANSPARENCY OF STATE LEGAL SERVICE EXPENDITURES
SPONSOR: Rowden

This bill requires every department and division of the state,
including the General Assembly and the offices of statewide elected
officials, to make information available to the public relating to
all contracts entered into greater than $2,500 for the provision of
legal services by private law firms. The information will be
available through the existing state accountability portal and
regulated by the Office of Administration.



